
 
Since September, we have been looking at how we will accommodate the Governments 
expectations as well as ensuring our families are safe on the school premises. 
 
Currently, we have concerns over families entering across the playground. There have been a 
number of near misses and therefore we have re-assessed how we can accommodate children 
entering and leaving the school site safely. 
 
From Monday 2nd November, we will be adjusting the staggered start times. We have altered the 
start times to ensure that Reception are the last to enter school as this when staff vehicles are 
least likely to be entering and leaving.  
 

 Start Time Finish Time 

Nursery 
 

8.30am- 11.30am 
(Morning session) 

12.30- 3.30pm 
(Afternoon session) 

Reception 9.00am 3.00pm 

Year 1 9.00am 3.25pm 

Year 2 9.00am 3.30pm 

Year 3 8.45am 3.10pm 

Year 4 8.45am 3.15pm 

Year 5 8.30am 3pm 

Year 6 8.30am 3pm 

 
 
 Year 1- Year 6 will enter and exit via the pedestrian gate at the front of the school. After going 
through the gate please turn right in to the one-way system. Please follow the one-way system 
using socially distanced markers round to the main gate to drop your children, who will then walk 
around to their classrooms independently. There will be a senior member of staff available at the 
gate should you have any queries. As soon as you have dropped your child at the gate, please 
continue with the one-way system back round to the main pedestrian gate. (See the red arrows on 
the map).  
 
At the end of the school day, the children will line up inside the gate. Please enter the one-way 
system by turning right after entering the pedestrian gate. Please wait on the socially distanced 
markers. As you arrive at the gate, we will hand over your child to you and then please continue 
via the one-way system back out of the gate.  
 
Receptions and Nursery will enter and exit via the pedestrian gate also. Nursery will enter via the 
nursery gate (yellow on the map) and walk to the nursery door (following the purple arrows on the 
map). Reception will walk in the pedestrian pathway next to the fencing around to the reception 
entrance (following the green arrows on the map). 
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